
COVID 19 UPDATE 
Kia ora koutou 

As most of our parents will now be aware, everyone living outside of Auckland will move to 

Level 2 at 12pm (midday) on Wednesday 12 August 2020. Auckland moves to Level 3. This is 

as a result of there being 4 new cases in Auckland where the source is unknown. These are 

interim measures for the next few days to allow the authorities to do contact tracing. 

Please note the following in this regard: 

 From 12pm the school will be closed to all parents and the general public. 

 On Thursday and Friday morning, children must be dropped at the school gates by 

parents and not walked into school 

 Children will be delivered to the car park by class teachers, for parents picking their 

children up at the front of the school at the end of the school day. Please don’t come 

into the school. 

 Please ensure that your child knows where they will be picked up from, either Ema 

Street or the school car park at the front of the school. 

 Buses will still run as normal. 

 Children will be expected to sanitize their hands on arrival at school each morning on 

entering the school grounds. 

 If you need to make contact with your child’s teacher, you can email her or use 

SeeSaw to send a message or you can leave a message at the school office. 

 If your child is sick or showing flu like symptoms, please keep him/her at home. If 

children are sick at school, you will be phoned to pick them up. 

 Please remind your child to hand wash or hand sanitise regularly at school and at 

home. There is soap and hand sanitiser in each classroom. 

We are certainly living in interesting times. I will endeavour to keep our community 

informed as much as possible and as new information is forwarded to me by the various 

government agencies. 

 

Ngaa mihi nui 

Kevin Johnson 

Principal / Tumuaki 
 


